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St. Mary’s Drumlish St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck 

Mass Intentions—St. Mary’s Drumlish 
  
Sat  8.00: Breda McNally & McNally/Kelleher Dfm 
      Micheál Diffley 
      Hugh/Mary Kate Collum 
Sun  11.00: Monica/Frankie Mulleady 
      Mary Noonan, MM, & Ray, Monaduff 
Mon 9.30: Pro Populo 
Wed 7.30 am:  Ash Wednesday 
   11.30 am:  Ash Wednesday 
Fri  8.00: Terence Fitzpatrick, Lettergunnell 
Sat  8.00: Pat/Lena Whitney, Esker 
      John/Margaret Kane, Main St. 
      Jimmy Joe Corrigan 
Sun  11.00: Martha Gunshinan, MM, Drumlish Hill 
 

 Mass Intentions—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck 
 
Sun  10.00: Pat/Brigid/Nellie/John Smith, Thownagh 
Wed 7.00 pm: Ash Wednesday 
Sun  10.00: Mary Duffy/Maureen Dooley/Duffy dfm 
      Margaret Dooris 
 
      Ministries—St. Mary’s Drumlish 
  
Readers   Sat:  Kathleen Kelleher  
       Sun:  First Communion Parents 
Communion Sat:  Kathleen McNally 
       Sun: Brendan Murray 
 

Ministries—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck  
  
Readers   Sun: First Communion Parents  
Communion Sun:  Cora McKenna 
 

Money Matters 
 
Offertory €1,090. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 St Vincents Minor Football Club - Save the 

date:: Monster Bingo: Annual Fundraiser: Sunday 
14th April @ 3.00pm in '98 Hall, Ballinamuck. 
 Mohill Computer Training – Upcoming Courses: 

Part Time - QQI Level 3 in Spreadsheets will start 
on Monday 11th March from 1.30pm to 4.30pm 
(Monday to Thursday) each week for 4 weeks.  
Evening Courses beginning in ear ly March 
including – Internet Security with Basic Computing, 
Digital Photography, Navigating Modern 
Living, Renewable  Energy. Call 071-9632024 
(email: info@mct.ie). All our courses are supported 
by MSLETB. 
 Longford Macra na Feirme launch a new club 

for the north region in Ballinalee on Fri March 
8th at 9.30pm in The Stags Head. The night will 
also host a fun table quiz, €20 for a table of four. 
Finger food served. All proceeds divided between 
the new club and Longford Hospice. Macra is a 
social organisation for all people aged 17-35, 
interested in socialising, travel, sports, community 
involvement, public speaking, performing arts and 
agriculture. Members are welcome from all 
surrounding areas, regardless of parish or 
profession. Contact Ciaran Campbell 086 395 8458 
or Debbie Donnelly 086 780 8987. 
 Breath Stretch & Relax Classes continue for  the 

next 6 weeks in Ballinamuck '98 Memorial Hall. 
7.30 to 8.45. Upstairs.  
 DB Mens Shed free computer training for  the 

community in the  shed, internet connectivity 
recently installed. Contact Brendan 353 (87) 771 
7886 or Brian 00 44 7789 677921. Training 
commencing at end of March and delivered in 
mornings/evenings—places limited. 
 DB Womens Shed are holding a craft activity 

night with a difference on Monday,11th March in 
the Mens Shed at 8.30 p.m. A cup of tea and a chat 
provided. All welcome. Bring a friend. 
 Retreat for Primary School Teachers takes place 

from Friday 5th - Sunday 7th April in Holy Family 
Mission House, Glencomeragh, Co Tipperary. Call 
Taylor on: 087-7851086 or info@actireland.ie  

Killoe Parish Mission 
 
Killoe Parish hold a Parish Mission, conducted by the 
Redemptorist  Mission team  from Sunday 10th 
March to Saturday 16th March. They extend a 
welcome to people from outside their parish.  See 
programme posted on notice board.  
 

Baptism 
 
Lola Autumn Gorman d/o Andrew & Sinead, 
Fardromin was baptised and welcomed into our faith 
community last weekend.  Congratulations to all. 
 

The Gift of Self-Control  

 

May the gift of self-control, 

be something, daily you present 

may you show self-restraint 

when others do things, to upset. 

 

May you manage your temper, 

when others have lost theirs 

may you defuse the situation 

whenever tensions, start to flare. 

 

May you hold your own tongue, 

when others are being rude 

may your silence, be what alters 

the unpleasantness, of their mood. 

 

May you harness your pride, 

when others ego’s are inflated 

may your constraint cause . . . 

their arrogance to be deflated. 

 

May the gift of temperance, 

you give to others everyday 

may you have self-control . . . 

no matter who comes your way! 

[Deborah Ann] 

Eight Sunday of Year C— 3rd March 2019 

 

Be an encourager. The 

world has plenty of 

critics already 
 

Dave Willis 

Lenten Programme 
 
 
 

 Next Wednesday is Ash Wednesday, the 
beginning of Lent. Masses in Drumlish at  
7.30 am and 11.30 am. Mass in Ballinamuck at 
7.00 pm. Ashes will be blessed and distributed 
at all three Masses. 

 Mass on Wednesday mornings in Drumlish will 
be at 7.30 a.m. all during Lent. There will be no 
9.30 Mass during Lent. 

 There will be one hours reflection on the next 
Sunday readings on Thursdays during Lent in 
the Parochial House Drumlish at 8 p.m. Come 
along and bring a friend. 

 This Sunday (March 3rd) is Temperance 
Sunday. During Lent Temperance and 
moderation is encouraged re:  drink, food, 
entertainment or other areas of over 
indulgence. Make positive use of this time.  

 Trócaire Boxes are available for pick up at the 
back of the Churches.  This year Trócaire 
features three children—Maria, Patricia and 
Maya—representing the suffering children in 
countries where Trócaire operates. Trócaire 
invites us to hold them in our hearts this Lent. 

Eucharistic Adoration takes place after 
9.30 Mass each Monday for one hour in St. 
Mary’s Church Drumlish and before 7 p.m. 
Mass each Friday in Ballinamuck. Are you 
willing to give ONE Hour once a week to 
adore and praise the Lord. It is a privileged 
time, bringing multiple blessings. 


